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TO ALL PROVIDENCE COLLEGE ASTP ALUMNI

We have made definite arrangements with Providence College to erect a Bronze Placque 
in memory of our comrades and classmates who made the supreme sacrifice. They have 
informed us that the ROTC unit will give us a dress parade in honor of our memorial
event. A  definite date has been reserved. It is :

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 17, 1998 -  12 NOON

The many letters and phone calls that we have received show us that all of you are 
supporting this effort one hundred percent.

We have chosen this date because there will be a 328th Regimental reunion in Mansfield, 
Mass. on the weekend of Oct 16-18. Mansfield is only one half hour away from 
Providence. You will be receiving all of the information concerning the 328th reunion 
sometime this summer.

For the dedication we will be providing bus transportation to Providence from Mansfield, 
and a luncheon that will include you, your wives, guests, and children -  all are welcome.

We are now requesting a nominal contribution to defray the expenses and we would 
appreciate a contribution of $85.00, Needless to say we would welcome additional 
contributions. This fund will cover the cost of the beautiful Bronze Plaque listing the 
names of the deceased, the luncheon, transportation and miscellaneous expenses. All 
monies that are left over will be contributed to the Providence College ROTC fund.

WE LOOK FORWARD TO YOUR PARTICIPATION IN THIS EVENT

 Detach and mail with your check made payable to Providence College Veterans Fund

   I AM PLANNING TO ATTEND. ENCLOSED FIND MY CONTRIBUTION

___ I CANNOT ATTEND. ENCLOSED FIND MY CONTRIBUTION SO THAT MY
NAME WILL APPEAR AS A PARTICIPANT ON THE PROGRAM

George Fisher Leo Wurtzel
Co. K Co. I

WE WELCOME YOUR COMMENTS ! INCLUDE YOUR ADDRESS AND
PHONE NUMBER.

ENCLOSED FIN D  THE PROPOSED LETTERING FOR THE P L A Q U E .




